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SOFTBALL 

In softball, one rule change was recommended by the NFHS Softball Rules Committee at 

its June 15-17 meeting. In the new Article 4 of Rule 2-57, the committee provided a standard 

definition of a “projected” substitute.  

Rule 3-3-3 prohibits the use of a projected substitute, which is now defined in the new 

article as “a player who does not immediately participate in the game.”  

“There has been some confusion among both officials and coaches about substitution 

procedure,” said Theresia Wynns, NFHS director of sports and officials education and liaison to 

the Softball Rules Committee. “Therefore, the committee felt it was necessary to clear up that 

process and provide coaches and officials with a standard definition of a projected substitute.” 

 The following Points of Emphasis were approved by the Softball Rules Committee: 

1. STRIKE ZONE (FP) 

2. DP/FLEX EDUCATION 

3. PITCHING (FP) 


